

Personal Contact Info

204 S. Cromwell St.

Colfax, WA 99111

509-592-7486 cell
timwall79@hotmail.com

To view our church

website visit:

www.macedoniaindependent baptist.com

Sending Church

Missions Baptist Church 407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd Winston-Salem, NC 27101 Phone: (336) 723-3775

Mission Address

Pastor David Keaton

Macedonia World
Baptist Missions

P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517

Phone: (706) 654-2818 FAX: (706) 654-2816

Email: mwbm@mwbm.org

Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the name of the Lord shall be saved. How then shall they call on him in whom they have not believed? and how shall they believe in him of whom they have not heard? and how shall they hear without a preacher? And how shall they preach, except they be sent? as it is written, How beautiful are the feet of them that preach the gospel of peace, and bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family Missionaries to Washington State



May 11, 2021

Dear Praying Friends,

Spring is here on the Palouse! The wheat is growing and the lilac bushes are in full bloom. It is a beautiful season here in eastern Washington!

In March, we met a young lady that will be attending Washington State University in the fall to complete her degree in veterinary medicine. Please pray for her as she moves up here from Utah. We are looking forward to having her in services this fall!

On April 4th, we celebrated Easter services at church! Last year we were still on lockdown and not able to meet for Easter services. How precious to be able to meet in God's house and celebrate our risen Savior!

On April 22nd, Jason turned 17 years old! We are so proud of the godly young man he has become! He is our pianist at church and we truly appreciate him using his talents for the Lord!

On Saturday, May 1st, Jennifer held a ladies' meeting at church. The theme was "Getting to Know You" and the theme verse was Philippians 2:2 "Fulfil ye my joy, that ye be likeminded, having the same love, *being* of one accord, of one mind." It was a blessing for the ladies to get together and fellowship. A group of our ladies has also started walking together once a week. It is nice to have the extra fellowship with each other!

On Sunday, May 9th we celebrated Mother's Day at church. This year we were able to have our annual Mother's Day Breakfast before the morning service again! It was a blessing to honor the mothers in the morning service! We also had Jehovah's Witnesses visit who are relatives of a couple in the church.

In our area, we are still under mask mandates and restrictions. We are currently in Phase 2 in our county which is 25% capacity for most stores, restaurants, etc.

Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support for our ministry. Thank you for the cards and emails of encouragement! We are so thankful for each one of you! It is a blessing to know people are praying for us!

In Christ, Tim, Jennifer, Jason, & Layla Wall